
                   January 8, 2009 
 
 
 
To The Honorable 
The Committee on Finance 
  and Personnel 
Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 Re:  Common Council File 050375 
 
 The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Milwaukee District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-
CIO, have executed a Memorandum of Understanding relative to the settlement of a grievance of an 
employee in the Assessor’s Office. Prior to a scheduled arbitration hearing, the parties reached a 
settlement, the terms of which are set forth in the attached Memorandum.  
 
 Enclosed are a copy of the resolution approving the Memorandum, a copy of the Memorandum 
and a copy of the fiscal note. 
 
In view of the foregoing, we recommend adoption of the resolution approving the Memorandum of 
Understanding.  
 
                                                         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                         David A. Kwiatkowski 
                                                         City Labor Negotiator 
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c:   Mary Reavey 
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